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organization St1NFlD would require. It is my Uelegationts
opinion, therefore, that while it would be neither profitable
nor realistie to attempt to draft statutes under present
circumstances, there is something to be said as an alternative
for a f urther investigation by the Ad HIoc Committee of the
principles and problems connected with the establishmnent ofSUNFED. Such an investigation could resait in a clearer under-
standing of the issues involved and consequently in moresatisfaotory disaussion of the SUNFED proposai at future sessionsof the Econonnie and Social Council and at the General Assembly.

My remarks concerning the draftin.g of statutes appiyequaliy to the preparation of an operational programme.
?erhaps even more uinfortunate than drafting statutes for af und which dîd flot come into existence would be the situation
created if the governnnents of the less-deweloped countries weree-ne-ouraged to submit lists of projects only to find that noneof them wouid be implemented beoaiise of laclc of agreement onthe organization of SUNFED or becairse of a lack of f unds.

The representative of ?oland has reminded us that theSUNFED probiem is essentially political not f inanciai. We
f ully re-congize the political elements involved. ConoerningSUNT'ED, the question is, are both donors and receivers preparedto conduot their programmes of econounie assistance multilateralll
tbrough the U0N. rather than biiaterally?

This is an issue which ail governments including bothdonors and receivers wili want to consider carefully. My Delegs-tion hopes that the resolutions before us can be modified topý,rovide for f urther useful investigation and a better under-standing of the SUNFED question on a basis of co-operation
between ail concerned.


